
PDHR Scanlan attends Donja Gradina commemoration

Principal Deputy High Representative Michael Scanlan attended the commemoration for World War II victims at
Donja Gradina Memorial Site. “Paying my deepest respects to the victims. Respecting the victims is the way
towards a future in which such atrocities will never happen again. We must never forget,” said the PDHR.

https://www.ohr.int/pdhr-scanlan-attends-donja-gradina-commemoration/

